
March 5, 2002 
 
Honorable Mayor and Members of   Regular Meeting of 
the Hermosa Beach City Council   March 12, 2002 
 

REQUESTS FROM REDONDO UNION HIGH SCHOOL AND MIRA COSTA 
HIGH SCHOOL FOR DONATIONS TO GRAD NIGHT 2002 

 
Recommendation: 
 
That the City Council approve donations of $1000 to the Redondo Union High School 
Grad Night Committee 2002 and $1000 to the Mira Costa High School G.R.A.D. Booster 
Club. 
 
Background: 
 
These requests have been approved annually since 1998.  The amount originally 
approved in 1998, and subsequently requested annually by each Grad Night Committee is 
$1000.  These donations are budgeted. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Stephen R. Burrell 
City Manager 
 
 
 
 
 


